

SAPC e-Note



SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: THE PRE-REGISTRATION PRACTICE EXAMINATION 04 JUNE 2024 POST EXAM SURVEY

Dear Pharmacist Intern,

SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: THE PRE-REGISTRATION PRACTICE EXAMINATION 04 JUNE 2024_POST EXAM SURVEY

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) is aware that some interns could not access the postexamination survey after completing the practice examination.

Please click on the following link to complete the post-examination survey: https://forms.office.com/r/HNzKnNvfA2.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC at

Pre-regexamworkshops@sapc.za.org.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala Registrar/CEO

Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for all

Copyright © 2024 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved. Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, Fax: +27(0)12 321 1492